Dear Parishioners,

The bids for the new building are in, and the lowest bid is almost \$900,000 higher than the combined pledges of \$2.4M and the church allocated funds of \$700,000. With this in mind, your input is needed. Please see the options below and mark which you support. The building committee will utilize the combined parish feedback to determine the next steps. Your feedback is greatly appreciated. Please click the button below for the survey.

Survey process was completed as of June 27th thus the questions do not appear.